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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Applying for a key worker place at the school from Tuesday, 5 January 
As you are aware the government has delayed the phased return for secondary school students this month. 
 
I wrote this morning to all our families about the new dates for the return to school starting from Monday, 11 
January. You can read the letter here. 

  
The children of key workers and some other identified children that we will be contacting directly are still able 
to come to school from Tuesday, 5 January and also to attend until the school reopens fully. If you would like 
a key worker place you will need to complete a short form. There is a link at the end of this letter to do this. 
 
If you do not wish for your child to attend school, or you are not a key worker, then there is no need to fill 
out the survey form.   

  
Schooling provision at Heron hall from 5 January 
This will have a purely academic focus, with students attending from 9am until 3pm. Students will be based in 
a computer room within the school and will undertake remote learning via Goggle Classroom, following their 
normal timetables.   
 
These rooms will be supervised by middle and senior leaders. 

  
If your key worker place is confirmed, you will initially need to accompany them to the main reception at 9am 
on Tuesday 5th January.  
 
Please bring some form of identification which verifies that you are a key worker. 
 
Please note that you must pre-apply for a place. This is to enable us to organise appropriate levels of staffing. 
 

 

mailto:office.heron@chat-edu.org.uk
https://www.heronhallacademy.org.uk/file/5fef059fb91ac


 

 
Survey to apply for a key worker place 
To secure your key worker place please fill in the survey here. 
 
Please fill it in today or as soon as possible. 

 
 
 

Kind Regards,  
 

 
 

Mr. A. Barzey  
Head Teacher 
Heron Hall Academy

https://forms.gle/xdLkS93pg1psNVmbA
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